
LETTER OF

To Whom It May Concern,

The following letter of recommendation for Leah Busier is written straight from the heart.

For two consecutive years, I have developed a close relationship with Leah Busier and

her incredible family through Mars Hill Speech & Debate Club. The vision of our club is

to encourage and equip home-educated students through speech and debate to become

effective communicators of the Truth, defenders of the Faith, and a transforming

influence on our culture. As a Mars Hill national competitor, Leah has demonstrated

deep understanding and passion in implementing all three of these core values within her

own community. I have seen her in tiring, stressful situations and she never falters in her

compassion to be a true servant to others and live out her personal faith.Time and

again, she has personified the highest standard of excellence and devotion.

Through Leah's volunteer involvement in the INFLUENCE Student Leadership program

(coaching future competitors ages 8-12), I have seen her passion for the arts and

enthusiastic personality making an impact! Consistently, for each coaching event, she has

dedicated time to share experience, encouragement, and to coach younger students.

Always respectful, and kind, she is a positive influence on everyone she encounters!

She has my deepest respect and admiration for maturity beyond her years.

I would not hesitate for a moment to recommend her as a student to your educational

institution as a worthy example of the best her generation has to offer. She is brilliant,

talented, and fearless, while at the same time hard working and devoted to excellence. I

sincerely hope you will strongly consider her admission to your program and am happy

to support her in future endeavors.Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Savannah Scherkenback

Founding Coach for iSPEAK junior Speech Club

In association with Mars Hill Speech & Debate Club

scherkenbacks@yahoo.com

602-803-1533


